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Reminders

The Guam Department of Labor (GDOL)
has developed a registered apprenticeship
program for child care programs that offer
significant benefits to its participants: 

Earn as you learn 
Structured on-the-job learning 
Classroom learning w/college credits
Mentorship
National Credential 

Resources for free
college credits in
Early Childhood

Upcoming
Trainings

November 20, 2024
November 26, 2024

Please be advised that all child care
providers including licensed, relative-care,
and school-age providers must complete
the Pre-Service Orientation within 90
days from date of hire/program start date.

You must register online to attend
your preferred session

Please contact the GDOL at (671) 300-4572
for more information. 
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Pre-Service Orientation

Seat Conference
       November 16, 2024

UOG-CEDDERS

Owners/Directors of
licensed child care centers
are invited to complete an
interest survey if you are
interested in participating
in the upcoming 

“Licensed Child Care
Business Training
Program.”

UOG-SBDC

w w w . g u a m c h i l d c a r e . c o m

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lPvoYHI2vUS0EIRYtaJmJXGH3x8RRfVEie89ByxEthBUNTNTNlU4QkxaR05VSURWRzA5UjVCRzJRSC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lPvoYHI2vUS0EIRYtaJmJXGH3x8RRfVEie89ByxEthBUNTNTNlU4QkxaR05VSURWRzA5UjVCRzJRSC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lPvoYHI2vUS0EIRYtaJmJXGH3x8RRfVEie89ByxEthBUNTNTNlU4QkxaR05VSURWRzA5UjVCRzJRSC4u

